
 

 

 

 

 

March 10, 1997 

 

 

 

 

Mr. L. Seth Statler 

Office of The Honorable Steny H. Hoyer 

Associate Staff for Appropriations 

1705 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Mr. Statler: 

 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with Tom Samoluk and me on Thursday to discuss the future of 

the Review Board.  We appreciate that the Board’s situation is but one of many issues that are 

currently pending before the subcommittee that require your attention. 

 

The meeting was an important opportunity for us to explain in more detail what the Board would 

accomplish with an additional year.  We appreciated the opportunity to answer your questions and to 

address any concerns that members of the subcommittee may have about extending the Board.  I 

hope that it was helpful to you. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and interest in the future of the Board.  We look forward to working 

with you.  Please do not hesitate to contact Tom or me at 724-0088 if we can answer any other 

questions or provide additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


